Donna Redstone

From: Cyndie Martel

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 8:37 AM

To: Donna Redstone

Cc: Cyndie Martel

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to the Fire Engine Sale

Please add this to the website.

Thanks.

From: Joey Buckingham <joey@josefabuckingham.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 12:17 AM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofrossca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to the Fire Engine Sale

Dear members of the Ross Town Council,

First, thank you for your service to our great town. I truly believe we all come from the
same place of wanting to care for our town and be its best stewards.

I have written before to ask that you reconsider letting our fire station go. As you have
probably realized by now, I support the effort to formally reconsider this decision. In the

meantime, I feel it is wrong to sell our fire engine at this time while this issue is still
outstanding.

It seems logical for the Town to retain the fire engine until residents have voted on the
firehouse’s future. My guess is that the value of this engine would not change much in a
few months time?

Please delay this sale until this final effort to save our fire station is finished.
Respectfully,

Josefa "Joey" Buckingham



